Florida Government Finance Officers Association

€-Bulletin

Reporting Deadline Extension Ends November 15th
Local Government Financial Reporting Pursuant to
Sections 129.03 and 166.241, F.S.

The Office of Economic and Demographic Research (EDR) is
requesting your assistance in communicating this FINAL reminder of
this annual reporting requirement to county and municipal government
budget officers.

Due to the challenges facing many local governments after recent
Hurricanes Helene and Milton, the statutory reporting deadline of
October 15, 2024, was extended to Friday, November 15, 2024. As of
this writing, 19 counties and 233 municipalities have not yet reported
their respective local government financial data to EDR. Please refer
to the attached list.

After the November 15th deadline passes, reporting forms will no
longer be accepted. EDR staff will begin compiling the data, which will
eventually be posted online for legislative and public review.

County and municipal budget officers can CLICK HERE to view find
the reporting forms, instructions, and supplemental information for the
current 2024 Reporting Cycle.

CLICK HERE to view those who have not renewed



http://edr.state.fl.us/Content/local-government/local-govt-instructions/index.cfm
https://files.constantcontact.com/39acce62801/78ce380c-5e61-4389-93d1-d4b3420b9aea.pdf?rdr=true
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=floridaleagueofcities&nav=42860d0a-4265-4a6b-96ab-9e5215ce54c1
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